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SUBJECT: Report for the August 2024 Commission Meeting

Following is the status update of ongoing efforts in Government Relations and Human Resources for August.

I. GOVERNMENT RELATIONS MATTERS

The Sports Wagering Application Review Commission (SWARC) held its monthly virtual meeting on August 21. SWARC
approved Betr MD, LLC’s Diversity Plan and received a progress report on the landscape of Maryland sports wagering

for FY24. The next SWARC meeting is scheduled for September 18, 2024.

II. HUMAN RESOURCES MATTERS

The Human Resources team continues to focus on recruiting for sports wagering positions and backfilling other
positions around the Agency. Currently, the Agency has three (3) active recruitments for August and sixteen (16)
vacant positions, mainly in our Regulatory Oversight Division, and our Accounting, Finance and Operations Division.



